
Nov 7, 2024 

RE :   REACH -  SVHC  EU Regulation  EC 1907/2006 /Annex XV11/REACH 242 

Dear Valued Customer,  

In order to comply with our responsibilities, we have reviewed the REACH Regulation as 
applicable to the products we supply. According to the regulation, the products that are 
supplied by Industrial Steel & Wire are considered “articles” and as such are not required to 
be registered.  

We have reviewed the current listing of “SVHC’s” and have determined that none of the 
items on the list are present on or in the products we supply.  Our suppliers have confirmed 
to us that the product(s) they manufacture are subject  to periodic independent testing to 
ensure the continued compliance with the REACH Regulations.  

Sincerely,  

Dr. Brian K. Furlong 
President  

BKF:dmw 

1901 N. Narragansett Avenue 
            Chicago, IL 60639 




